Cc}v;(;reat American Power

September 13, 2011

Secretary’s Bureau

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
PO Box 3265

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265

Subject: Docket #A-2010-2205475
Return of Letter of Credit
Dear Sir or Madam:

A letter of credit for $250,000 has been sent to you on our behalf by Macquarie Energy, LLC. Please

return the letter of credit on file that was issued by Wachovia Bank to us. Please send to my attention
at:

2959 Cherokee Street, St 102
Kennesaw, GA 30144

Please contact me if there are any questions.

Sincerely,

CFO



